
  

 

   

From: Jennifer Williams 
To: Jennifer Williams 
Subject: OPP Detachment Board Feedback 
Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 2:02:47 PM 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Thames Centre email system. Please use caution when 
clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon OPP Boards, 

To prepare for the Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019 (CSPA) coming into force on 
April 1, 2024, the Ministry of the Solicitor General has been working with municipalities and 
First Nations since March 2021 to develop and finalize the detachment board compositions for 
the Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) that will be newly established across the province. I 
would like to express my gratitude for your support and contributions to this ongoing process. 

The Ministry of the Solicitor General has posted a description of the regulation that will set 
out OPP Detachment Board compositions and other related matters on the Ontario Regulatory 
Registry (ORR) for public review and feedback. 

The Regulation is included here. 

Please click here to provide your feedback. 

Please provide your feedback by February 9th, 2024. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Williams 
Membership Coordinator
Ontario Association of Police Services Board 

PO Box 43058 
London RPO Highland ON N6J 0A7 

T: 1-800-831-7727 | membership@oapsb.ca 
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